
 
 

 

 

To: Tax Software Developers 

 

Concerning: Tax Year 2024 Form 2 Preliminary Draft 

 

 

We have released a preliminary draft of the Tax Year 2024 Form 2. This draft is a single 

layer overview of the form. There may be additional changes made before a layered 

draft is released for development. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Information Governance 

Phone: (406) 444 – 4457  

DORe-Services@mt.gov 


